
June 16, 2021 

Amendment to COVID-19 Temporary Policy –  

This amendment reflects May 2021 CDC guidelines regarding masks and COVID 

vaccination status.     

The CDC advises that fully vaccinated individuals do not need to wear masks or be 

socially distanced, but unvaccinated individuals must continue to wear masks and 

be socially distanced. 

Therefore, the Galway Library will follow these guidelines. 

Individuals who are vaccinated are no longer required to wear masks nor social 

distance inside the library.   

Individuals who are not vaccinated must wear a mask and socially distance inside 

the library.   

Compliance for mask status will be self-policing.  No one will be asked to show 

proof of vaccination.   

Patrons and staff may continue to wear a mask if they wish to, and social 

distancing is encouraged. 

Masks are not required outside. 

Indoor programs may continue to be limited in capacity to ensure safe distancing 

as necessary.  The public may reserve space for meetings.7 

This amendment will be in place until further governmental guidelines are 

issued/restrictions lifted regarding masks and social distancing.  At that point, the 

new guidelines will take effect. 
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